Grant Writing Workshop 

Added to COTS Program

Where to Look for Extra Money

“If I were a rich man. . . .“the words to the popular Fiddler on the Roof song, applies to the dreams of many chapter officers.  The Society is asking each chapter to take some time to explore the possibilities of obtaining grant founding from external agencies.

For persons who arrive early to the Chapter Officer Training (COTS) weekend January 11-12, at UW-Stout in Menomonie, WI, a special morning session from 10:00-11:30am on Grant Writing has been added to the agenda.

This pre-COTS workshop has been organized to review Society Grant Guidelines and to assist members in grant writing.

The workshop will cover identification of funding sources, developing a proposal,  writing a grant, evaluation processes and techniques and strategies for receiving grant funding.  Handouts will include lists of funding sources, worksheets for use in the class and at home, checklists and sample grants documents

Grant writing is a team process, so several members from each chapter are welcome to attend.  There is no extra fee for this workshop, but it is necessary to register your intent to attend so we can plan for the required number of handouts.

The workshop presenter, Dale Montgomery, a retired UW administrator, has received public and private grants during his career at the University.  He has structured the  workshop to include some short sessions of brainstorming ideas for local chapter grant proposals.    Participants will leave with concrete ideas for writing their own grant proposals.

